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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners



FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Mark Bates, Finance Director

DATE:

October 28, 2014
SUBJECT:
Year – End Budget Adjustment
The City Administration seeks to recognize and appropriate funds received from the State of Florida that are designated for supplemental Police and Fire retirement benefits under FS 175 and FS 185.  These funds are received annual toward the end of the fiscal year and are required to be transmitted to the City’s Police & Fire Pension Plan within five (5) days of receipt.  

The Administration recommends approval by the City Commission of the attached Resolution that recognizes and appropriates State 175/185 monies collected in September and transferred to the City’s Police & Fire Pension Fund.
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